
Hello, 

I'm writing to express my concerns regarding flooding as it pertains to the 

proposed Mugar/Thorndike Place project. 

 

I live on Fairmont St. in East Arlington, and my neighborhood abuts Magnolia 

and Thorndike fields. After almost every heavy rainstorm, I observe my 

neighbors' yards/driveways, and see large torrents of water being pumped out 

of their homes/basements/yards and into the street. I also see how saturated 

the playing fields get. 

 

I can only imagine how much this would be exacerbated by additional building 

in the area. 

 

I strongly oppose the project. 

 

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information. 

 

Best, 

Dori Mazor 

12B Fairmont St. 


